
To whom it may concern, 

 

I would find it very helpful for the Water Department if we had a CTE 

student to help us with our day to day duties.  One of the main points 

of having a CTE student would be they would be part of the water 

department five days a week. Sometimes it hard to get extra help from 

other department due to there own work and needs.  This student 

could be a great asset to getting work done for the Lead service line 

replacement. EGLE has a timeline of when we need to have these done 

and with this person we can get a good start on completing and 

meeting these goals.    

  The knowledge and skill set we as the water department could teach 

this student could prove beneficial  to both the student and the City of 

Buchanan in the future. Giving them a opportunity to learn a trade and 

possibly a career and possibly staying here in the area. 

 

Thank you 

Craig Miller  

City of Buchanan Water OIC 


